
2024 Overlay Construction Update:  September 16, 2024 

This week the Contractor to complete curb work and patching in the Fire Hall parking lot. The 
Contractor will begin milling on 57th Street, Lachman Ave., and LaCentre Ave.  

 

Please contact the City’s on-site inspector, Al Spilles, with any project related questions at 612-
756-3143 or Alan.Spilles@bolton‐menk.com 

 


